
 

 

 
TO:  Senate Judiciary Committee 
 
FROM: Fawn Barrie 
  Oregon Liability Reform Coalition 
 
RE:  HB 2700 
 
 
The Oregon Liability Coalition would like to share with the Committee the attached 
opinion from Gregory Chaimov of Davis Wright Tremaine LLP concerning the impact 
HB 2700 would have on a recently filed case, Curzi vs. Oregon State Lottery. 
 
HB 2700 has been moving through the Legislature in an expedited manner, and we are 
concerned the full impact of the legislation has not been completely examined.  We 
oppose HB 2700 and ask legislators to consider the negative impact the legislation will 
have not just on businesses in Oregon, but also, potentially, on the state. 
 
The ORLRC includes members from a wide range of companies and associations who 
support liability reform issues and includes companies and organizations from the health 
insurance, auto insurance, pharmaceutical, real estate and medical industries, among 
others. 
 
 
 
  



 



 


